
 

 

 
12th January 2023    
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer     
 
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award - Year 9 Bronze Award Expedition Online and In school Training 
 
I hope you have all had a restful festive break!  I want to take this opportunity to touch base about the Bronze DofE 
Award and what will be happening over the coming months. 
 
Where should your child be up to at the moment? 

/learning/clubs-and-co-curricular/dofe/
/learning/clubs-and-co-curricular/dofe/
http://www.richadventure.co.uk/qegs2023


 

Once the locations have been finalised for the expedition, I will arrange for another Parent Q&A session. 
 
If you have any queries or questions regarding the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award, please do not hesitate to contact 
myself or Mrs Wright by email, dofestaff@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can explore the 
Award on the official Duke of Edinburgh's Award website http://www.dofe.org and our own webpage 
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/learning/clubs-and-co-curricular/dofe/. 
 
Yours faithfully       
 
 
 
Mrs Watson Jones 
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Manager    
Twitter: http://twitter.com/QEGS_DofE     
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